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From: Richard Mittleman <zscipio@cox.net>

Sent: Sunday, April 25, 2010 10:55 PM

To: Metals Hearing <metalshearing@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Proposed Federal Speculative Position

David Stawick,
Secretary CFTC

Please establish a speculative limit of no more than 1,200 contracts in COMEX silver.

This will stop the concentration of COMEX silver futures on the short side that have distorted the market.
Thank you,

Richard F Mittleman

20 Las Balas
RSM, CA 92688-4125



